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Official Minutes of the Battlefords Probus Club

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Present: GCerry Walker, Deb Breiman, Becky Stroo,
George Plews, Chris Pollard, Susan Mclean Tady and
Johanne Stolz

Prairie Lily. Notice should be put our re: payment at
next meeting. E transfer or cash. Can we change the date?
Willinquire at next general meeting.

Member introductions. George will send out an email
regarding doing this at our meetings.

Publications. We are getting our name out there in

several publications.

May Meeting. Will be at the museum. Brett Wilson is
not available till fall possibly. We will ask Ron Rongve and if
he is not available we will ask one of the funeral homes.

March and April Speakers. Both mayors, first NB then
B'ford.

It was mentioned that there is a meeting room at the
United Church in Battleford for a cost of $100. Something to
consider ifthe need arises.

Regional Director will eventually visit but is hesitant until
winter weather and winter roads are done with.

Gerry had more information on Scams. It's something
we are all vulnerable to so knowledge is key.

Continued on Page 2.
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MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Present admin duties end in June so we would have
nominations in June and elections in September. Chris will
stillarrange for the September guest speaker.

It's good for people to know what's going on in their
community. We will have a Community Events section in
newsletter.

We went around the table getting everyone's opinion of
Probusso far. Allcommentswere positive.

For those people who signed up but haven't paid and
don't attend, we will delete them without notice. Gerry will
send them a note thanking them for their interest.

At April meeting we will point out that there will be
management positions to be filled so people can start
thinking about it.

We still need to get signing authority for George. Not a
simple procedure.

Meeting adjourned.
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